
Monday Morning News 5/13/24 
 

Director’s Note 

Trinity has been collecting “Volunteer Highlight” 

sheets from each volunteer.  The intention of these 

forms is to spotlight our volunteers and to say 

thank you on Facebook.  She will be contacting 

each volunteer for permission to feature before 

posting.  Thank you volunteers! 

______________________________________________ 

Support the Freedom Kitchen 

Join in a special opportunity in partnership with the Banushi 

Family to honor the memory of our dear friend, Ilir.  For many 

years Ilir was an enthusiastic supporter Outreach and recently 

donated a commercial hood to the West Fulton Street           Vet-

eran’s Housing Project.  Ilir is derived from and Albanian word 

meaning freedom or being free.  To honor his legacy, we are 

proud to name the kitchen “The Freedom Kitchen”.  This space 

will serve as a hub for our Veteran’s groups, benefit ECO’s 

Youth Hunger Programs, and will be the key to developing 

senior and      community programming. 

Your gift will be matched dollar for dollar, 

thanks to the generosity of our matching 

sponsors.  Together, we can make a       

difference that will span generations.    

Donors who sign up before May 31 to  

become a monthly supporter of Edgerton 

Outreach will have their gifts TRIPPLED 

for the first year! 

   Upcoming  

Birthdays 

Tanya Bennett 5/19 

Sherrie Gallimore 5/20 

Fae Weiss 5/24 

Richard Sturm 5/30 

Trisha Anderson 6/9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are reading this 

at ECO and would   

prefer to    receive via 

email please let Sarah 

know:                          

608.921.2905 

 

Coming Events 

 

 May Board Meeting 

Monday May 20 at 

6:30pm 

 May Bag Sale:  5/22 ~ 

5/25 

 ECO Closed Memorial 

Day 5/27/24 

 Save the Date ~ ECO 

Golf Outing Sunday 

August 11 ~  at 

Creekview Par 3 

 Save the Date ~ 3rd 

annual Wine Walk ~ 

Saturday October 19 at 

Over the Vines  

 

 

 

Food Pantry Needs: 

 Canned tuna 

 Canned chicken 

 All soups 

 Canned fruit 

 Canned peas 

 Ramen noodles 

 Elbow macaroni 

 Canned pasta 

 Peanut butter 

 Rice sides 

 Pasta sides 

Did you know ECO can accept 

fresh and frozen items?  If you see 

a good sale on an item consider 

picking up a few for the pantry! 

The weather has helped our dock crew stay on top of 

incoming donations on the dock.  The sunny days 

give us a glimpse of the season to come.  Summer at 

ECO is busy!  Our dock crew will do their best to 

glean out unsellable items before they get to each  

department for pricing.   Thank you to all our          

volunteers!   

If you know of anyone that would like to join ECO’s 

volunteer crew please have them contact Tanya or 

Amanda.   

Visit ECO’s Website: 

Edgertonoutreach.org 

For 210 Updates 


